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Dear Cursillistas,     

this is my first article for our Newsletter, and I am pleased to say that Bishop Martyn has now 

officially  confirmed my appointment as Lay Director of LAC. There is so much going on in LAC, 

Fourth Day action is good and I should like to encourage anyone with skills  or gifts that they may 

want to offer, to get in touch with myself, a member of secretariat, or either Richard Rock (weekend 

offers of help) or Jan Harding for redirection to areas that need help, we are a big organization! 

The new secretariat comprises of  our secretary, Julia Mann 

Joy Allman, Rosemary Meredith, Kay Hannah, Madeleine Wang, Laura Bolton, Debe Dean as 

treasurer, Richard Tabberer has temporarily stepped in as our BACC rep, as Jacqui Johnson has had 

to step down. SD Rev Elaine Wykes, SD Rev Biddy Saunders and myself Carole Henson, Lay 

Director. 

Adrian Trotter has kindly offered to continue with all the additional roles that he undertakes for 

LAC. 

May I encourage you to join us in our Autumn Ultreya at St James Newbold Verdon on  Wednesday 

4th October at 7.30pm. 

Prayers please for the Launde Weekend in November, with Jay Jones being our Lay Rector, for the 

staff, participants and all those involved. 

We had a wonderful summer of Caminos, led by Adrian and possibly we will do this again next 

year. 

The National Ultreya is on Saturday 2nd September at Rochester Cathedral and Sheffield for 2024. 

Love & prayers Carole 

 

Address for correspondence: Mrs Carole Henson, Lay Director Leicester Anglican Cursillo, 

c/o 1 Coleman Road Fleckney Leicestershire LE8 8BH laydirector@leicestercursillo.org  

mobile 07752632225 
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